Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
3/6/2014 12:38:16 PM

RE: Text for Fact Sheet / Website

Thanks Christian!

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062

cell: 978.895.1217
www.scdhhs.gov

Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 11:42 AM

To: Erica Brown

Subject: RE: Text for Fact Sheet / Website

Looks good — couple of minor tweaks.

In para 1, “with the support of the Governor’s Office” vs. “under the supervision of”

Then for the quote:

"South Carolina is excited about Pay-for-Success because we see public-private partnerships as the best way to bring
innovative solutions to government. This is another reason to for South Carolina to celebrate as we move to the national
forefront in creatively finding ways to improve maternal and child health.” — Governor Nikki Haley

Thanks.

CLS

Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

From: Erica Brown [mailto:Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 11:19 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Text for Fact Sheet / Website

Hi Christian,
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I've attached some text that we’d like to use for the PFS Project Fact Sheet and the website that we’ll be putting up
here. Could you please review whenever you have a chance and let me know your thoughts. | pulled the quote from
the press release, but if you prefer we use a different one, that’s fine.

Thanks!

-Erica

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062

cell: 978.895.1217
www.scdhhs.gov

Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of whichis
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of thisinformation is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received thisin error, please notify usimmediately and destroy the related message.
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